
It’s that time of year to reflect on the past year and to give 
thanks for all our blessings!

Based on the high level of our clients’ 2011 hiring activity, we see 
many positive signs that companies are strong and growing again.  
We are grateful to all . . . clients, alliance partners, vendors, and 
friends who have continued to support our mission! 

2011 Highlights:
•	 Launched SalesScore, a program targeted to companies that hire 

sales professionals.  www.salesscore.com
•	 August 2011 was a record sales month in our 12-year history.  

Thanks Safari Team for sacrificing your summer fun to help our 
clients!

•	 Hired two new associates, Jennifer Lewellen, Business 
Development Manager, and Caryn Craig, Project Coordinator.   

 
We wish you all a wonderful holiday season and a prosperous 2012!
 
	   
           The Safari Team!
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